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07 December 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
No hot school lunches until further notice 
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances it is not possible to provide the children with their normal two choice 
hot lunch due to water damage in the hall and kitchen. 
 
Our preference would be for you to provide them with a home packed lunch.  If you are unable to do 
this, we will be able to provide them with a cold lunch but there will only be one option available.  We 
would be grateful for your support in this matter as this situation is totally beyond our control.  Many 
thanks. 
 
We are hopeful that we will still be able to go ahead with the Christmas lunch on 18 December and will 
keep you updated. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher 
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